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March 3, 2000 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Dr. 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary, 
This letter serves as confirmation of your reception of WVLR 880AM 

on the morning of February 12, 2000. The power of our transmitter at the 
time you were listening was 900 watts. The program description of what you 

heard from 7:26 until 7:35 a.m. on WVLR is accurate. I appreciate your 
report and detailed information of what you heard. Please make note of our 
new mailing address: 
WVLR 880 AM 
1848 Clay St., S.E. 

Roanoke, VA 24013 

Sincerely, 

James G. Pagans 

General Manager 
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